
 

 

August 30, 2018  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I am writing on behalf of Roswell Arts Fund, the designated arts agency for the City of 
Roswell, Georgia.  
 
We are in production for our fourth year of ArtAround Roswell, a temporary sculpture 
tour. Each year, through a diligent public art selection process, we select ten sculptures 
for our annual sculpture tour. Please visit www.roswellartsfund.org for more information.  
 
This year we are delighted to host Ice Pops, by Craig Gray.  
 
Ice Pops is a hugely popular sculpture that is installed in Riverside Park, near one of our 
many playgrounds. Ice Pops is fun, and fits with its surroundings.  
 
Craig Gray has been an excellent artist partner. We pride ourselves with an extremely 
successful sculpture tour and strive to be a regional leader. Craig has been easy to 
work with, and we highly recommend his work.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Emma Chammah  
Public Art Administrator 
Roswell Arts Fund  
emma@roswellartsfund.org  
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